Dear Editor, 

I hope you are well. I am Maxwell Ho from the Education University of Hong Kong. I wish to submit a new manuscript entitled “Unpacking the Principal Strategies in Leveraging Weighted Student Funding” for consideration by the sustainability. This new manuscript seeks to provide practical insights into the strategies used by one school by highlighting their staff’s perceptions about using their WSF to maintain school operations and spur innovation.  My study is highly relevant to your journal as it contributes to the sustainable development of school innovations, providing valuable insights for your audience to rethink and shape the future of financial resources planning and management. I would be honored if your journal would be interested in reviewing our article.
Thank you for your time and consideration. Correspondence concerning this article should be addressed to Maxwell Ho at hocs@eduhk.hk.

Best wishes,

Ho Chun Sing. Maxwell
